Email 2
Date: May 20, 2025
Subject: Help welcome a future Gator Nurse with one meaningful gift.

As I near the end of my time as a nursing student at the University of Florida College of Nursing, I often think back to the day I first received my white coat. That moment wasn’t just symbolic—it was transformative. Putting on the white coat reminded me that I was stepping into a lifelong role as a caregiver, an advocate and a leader.

Every time a new Gator Nurse puts on their white coat, they join a tradition of excellence—of nurses who Care, Lead, and Inspire BOLDLY. That moment matters.

With a gift of just $35, you can sponsor a white coat for an incoming nursing student. Your generosity is more than financial support—it’s a message that says, “You belong here. You’re capable. You’re supported.”

One gift. One coat. A lifetime of impact.

Thank you for being part of a community that believes in Gator Nurses and the future of health care.

Go Gator Nursing!

Gratefully,

Caroline Swanick
Bachelor of Science in Nursing
Class of 2025

